
Active kids are 

more prepared to 

learn! 5th grade 

scholars at MLO 

Middle School  

participate in 

Are You Ready, 

Feet?™

co-sponsored by 

Cohen Children’s 

Medical 

Center/Kohl’s Kids 

and the Long 

Island Health 

Collaborative.

The Wyandanch 

Wellness 

Committee, 

comprised of 

school and 

community 

representatives  

and co-facilitated 

by Creating 

Healthy Schools  

and Communities 

(CHSC) and District 

Administrators, 

meet.

School Food 

Service Director 

conducts fresh 

fruit and vegetable 

demonstration and 

tasting during 

lunch periods at 

MLO Middle 

School.

Monday walking 

at MLO

Tuesday demo and 

tasting at MLO

Wednesday Wellness

Committee Meeting

Thursday  Community   

Wellness Walk

Friday Donation to 

School Garden

Some Highlights during EVERY KID HEALTH WEEK 2018….

Wyandanch Union Free School District

Wyandanch Walk 

for Health –

Members of the 

Wyandanch 

Community walk 

from the 

Wyandanch 

Community 

Resource Center 

to the Wyandanch  

Plaza and back. NY 

Community Bank 

and Allied 

Physicians Group 

provide water and 

other goodies.

Nassau County 
Pediatric Society 
Doctors  Ford and 
Galinkin donate 
funds to Laurie 
Farber of 
Starflower 
Experience to 
support the 
Summer Garden 
Program at MLO 
Middle School. 
This was facilitated 
by the Town of 
Babylon 
Beautification  
Department.

WUFSD Family 
Engagement Office 
and PTA Council 
plan the Health 
and Resource Fair 
at MLO featuring:  
diabetes and blood 
pressure 
screening, Zumba, 
cancer resource 
info, health 
insurance, free 
books and much 
more.

Saturday

Health Fair


